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Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Young Ranch quarry


Rhonda <rhonda.horwitzromano@gmail.com> Fri, Aug 27, 2021 at 1:06 PM
To: Amy.Eschberger@state.co.us
Cc: Robert Young <youngranchresource@gmail.com>

Dear Amy, I would like to withdraw my objection to the Young Ranch Quarry in Gilpin County, Colorado. Thank you for
sending me the form to fill out, via Robert Young, however I can’t seem to fill out the form with my computer. So if you
could, please receive this email as a confirmation that I am withdrawing my objection to the Young Ranch Quarry. I
believe that my environmental impact concerns are no longer applicable as they are being met by the proposed plan put
forth by Robert Young and his family. 


Respectfully Submitted,

Rhonda Horwitz-Romano

466 Coyote Circle 

Black Hawk, CO 80422

303-582-3295


